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24th June 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
A very warm welcome to St Faiths’ Primary School. We are pleased you have chosen our school to be the 
start of your child’s learning journey.  
 
With the current uncertainties of Covid-19, we are unable to welcome you into school to share information 
about the coming year and to allow your children their usual transition days. As an alternative, we have 
compiled this pack with some key information and your ‘New Intake’ forms to ensure we have the most up-
to-date information about your child for the year ahead.  
 
Please be assured that we are working hard to keep you informed along each step of the way and – most 
importantly – that the transition to St Faiths’ is the best we can offer, in current circumstances. 
 
Firstly, I’d like to draw your attention to the documents enclosed in this pack:  
 
School Prospectus 
The school prospectus is a snapshot of the daily school life at St Faiths’. In it you’ll find information about 
uniform, the structure of the school day and some of the lovely activities and events we do. I’m sure you’ll 
also see a familiar face or two as well!  
 
General Forms Booklet 
At the start of your time with us at St Faiths’, we ask you to read through this booklet and complete the 
relevant paperwork. This document then gives us different permissions we need while your child is with us 
including for photographs, visits and e-safety. Please ensure you complete this document and return it to us 
no later than Monday 6th July 2020.  
 
Elsewhere, we have created some online resources that should help you and your child get a feel for our 
school. Please visit our school website: http://www.harnserfed.co.uk/transition-to-reception/ and select St 
Faiths’ to meet Mrs Landles, have a small tour of some key parts of our school and listen to a story or two!  
 
We are hoping that once your packs are returned, Mrs Landles will be able to make some calls to you (in 
place of the usual home visits) to introduce herself and to get to know your child.  
 
At present, we don’t know what September will bring but we would like to once again reassure you that your 
child’s health and well-being are at the heart of all we do at St Faiths’ and we are very excited to welcome 
you to our school family. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

KWilson 
 
Miss Wilson  
Head of School 
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